Submission 011
Date received: 09/02/2011

Palmer, Tamara (REPS) /M
From: Jonathan Barrell

Sent: Wednesday, 9 February 2011 9:53 PM

To: Committee, IC (REPS)

Cc: King, Catherine (MP)

Subject: Submission to NBN under review

Dear Sirs

The NBN should be scrapped

It will only reach some 60% of residents of Hepburn Shire

It is old ugly technology — refer to The Australian Newspaper 8/2/2011 & 9/2/2011 — go wireless, save money,
reduce expenditure, avoid a flood levy

Cr Jon Barrell

Birch Ward

Hepburn Shire Council

Please note that on Code Red Fire Danger Days declared for the Central District over summer no Council-managed
facilities or services will operate in Daylesford, Creswick, Trentham and Hepburn Springs. Our trained emergency
personnel will be on hand and on full alert on such days.


palmert
Stamp




